Monroe School District 1)
2020-2021 Budget Committee Meeting
May 12, 2020

**In light of the COVID-19 state-wide restrictions and in keeping with the efforts of social distancing, the
meeting of the Monroe School District 1J Budget Committee will be conducted online, rather than in
person.**

The Budget Meeting was called to order at 7:00PM by Riley Holman.

Board Members present: Sherrie Deaton, Sarah Fay, Riley Holman, Bre Miller, Tony Stroda and
Superintendent Bill Crowson

Budget Committee Members Present: Sarah Egbert, Keith Payne, Donnie Vroman, and Jessica Warden.

Also present: Business Manager Lauren Wolfe; staff members Lori Ford, Rosie Fuhrman, Caleb
Greydanus, Kathi Holvey, Beau Sisneros,

Tony Stroda nominated Riley Holman as Chair. Zoom meeting was recorded and transcribed by Lauren
Wolfe. This was seconded by Jessica Warden.

Superintendent Crowson gave a brief overview of the budget and how it was built. This is an uncertain
time due to the COVID-19 closure and a state-wide budget shortfall. Crowson also gave an update of
the financials for FY2019/20. Superintendent Crowson and Business Manager Lauren Wolfe went
through revenues and expenditures line by line.

Tony Stroda moved to approve the proposed budget. Bre Miller seconded. Motion carried 9/0.

Chair Riley Holman adjourned the meeting at 8:34PM.



